C.A

Suzanne Little

From: do_not_reply@notifications.tol.ca

Sent: Thursday, March 25, 2021 11:20 AM

To: legservicesinfo

Subject: New Response Completed for Delegation Requests by Ajay Gill

Please note the following response to Delegation Requests has been submitted at Thursday
March 25th 2021 11:19 AM.

I/we would like to appear as a delegation at the Council meeting on (at the
1:00pm Regular Meeting)
4/12/2021

Name of delegate or organization wishing to appear
Ajay Gill

Topic
Parks in Brookswood

Purpose of presentation
Information only, Request funds

Desired resolution

1 Park added to the Brookswood area around 197ST and 32AVE. This is going to be a
highly populated area as a result of development. Currently there is no place for residents
to enjoy nature that is in walking distance. We should have a park available for kids to
play in, and a field available to run in. Individuals who live far from parks will more than
likely not go out as much to them. We are building the future in this city and I feel parks
should be a priority as we move forward. We do not need just jungle gyms but we need
room for kids to run around and play. We want to have a vibrant community that is
interconnected and I believe parks will make this easier.

Full name
Ajay Gill

Email address
FOIPPA s.22(1)

Address
FOIPPA s.22(1)

Primary Phone
FOIPPA s.22(1)
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